

Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board

October 22, 2001

Box 938 200 Scotia Centre, (5102-50th Avenue) Yellowknife, NT X1A 2N7 Fax: (867) 920-4761

By Fax (867) 873-9593 Our File EA01-002

Greg Yeoman
Conservation Director
Canadian Parks and Wilderness Society-NWT (CPAWS)
Suite 302, 4921-49th Street
Box 1934
Yellowknife, NT X1A 2P4

Dear Mr. Yeoman,

RE: Twenty-five Letters of Concern and Information Requests

Thank you for your October 18, 2001, Information Requests and copies of the twenty-five letters of concern regarding the ecological health of the Nahanni region. I have placed the letters and the information requests on the public registry and am bringing the Information Requests to the attention of the Review Board and its legal counsel. I will call you to discuss the status of the Information Requests next week.

Sincerely,

Luciano Azzolini

Environmental Assessment Officer